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Ofsted Inspection 

Following our Ofsted inspection last week, we would like to thank those parents who spoke to the 

inspectors and completed the ParentView survey (results can be found here). The lead inspector told us 

that it was one of the most positive parent feedbacks that he had read for a long time. We have been 

informed that the final report of the inspection will be published to parents within four weeks; we will send 

out a copy as soon as we have it.  

 

Netball Tournament  

On Monday we took the Netball team to Swanmore Primary School to take part in the 

2022 netball rally. There was some great netball played amongst the 4 teams, with lots 

of close matches throughout the afternoon. In our first 3 group games we played very 

well with big smiles throughout and experiencing playing in different positions.  

 

Our first game was against Droxford Junior, who ultimately won the whole tournament, but we gave it a 

real good effort against them. Then we had host school Swanmore Primary, which was another tough game 

but we kept persevering and played really well. Our last group game was against St. John the Baptist 

Primary and this proved to be our closest game of them all. 

 

We met St. John the Baptist Primary again in the 3rd v 4th play-off match in which we were victorious 

finishing 3rd overall in the competition. Mr Davies was very proud of the way our pupils represented us and 

loved seeing the smiles on their faces during the event! 

 

Friends of Wickham CE Primary School (FOWPS) 

Thank you to all the parents who have so far expressed an interest in re-establishing our parent-teacher 

association, Friends of Wickham Primary School (FOWPS). Mr Cutter will be in touch shortly with details of 

a proposed meeting to discuss a way forward. It is not too late to get involved so please let the school 

office know if you would like to be included in anyway, even if at this stage you would just like to see what 

is involved or give any ideas for fundraising events.  

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/parent-view-results/survey/result-print/12076/12
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Clubs 

We will be continuing with our range of after school clubs next term:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child is already signed up to one of our sports clubs or RAIN Pioneers, they will be able to continue 

to do so after half term and do not need to register again.  

 

If your child wishes to participate in Art or Karate after half term you will need to complete the following 

form to register them: Clubs 

 

If you would like to sign your child up for dance club please book directly using this link: Streetbeatz 

 

Parents Evening 

We are looking forward to meeting parents next week at this terms virtual parents evenings scheduled for 

16th and 17th February. If you haven’t done so already please book an appointment using the following link. 

https://wickhamceprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

 

Dates for your Diary: 
 
 

16th and 17th February  Parents Evenings 

21st – 25th February   Half Term 

8th March    Mrs Proost’s Parents Coffee Morning  

23rd - 25th May 2022  Year 4 Residential Trip to Stubbington 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Sports Club 
Bumblebees 

and Dragonflies 
 

Sports Club 
Butterflies and 

Water Voles 
 

Sports Club 
Otters and 
Kingfishers 

 

Sports Club 
Badgers, 

Squirrels and 
Foxes 

 
(Currently Full) 

Sports Club 
Wickham sports 

team training 
session 

Karate (KS2) RAIN Project 
 

(Currently Full) 

Karate (KS1) 
& 

Art Club 

 
Street Dance 

https://forms.gle/U7o3Z3z15pt6rksv8
https://app.acuityscheduling.com/schedule.php?owner=19955782&appointmentType=30341292
https://wickhamceprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk/

